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The staff would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to 

working with you all again  in the New Year!  

 

A big THANK YOU to Micheal Mead (Nora’s 

dad) who spent the most amazing day with the 

children in Pendle Class. He taught them all 

about 3D printing and making moulds. They 

had THE most amazing time 

 

 

 

 

 

School re opens on 

Monday 8th January. 

Please can children return to school 

in full school uniform and with 
school shoes (not trainers.) Thank 

you. 

 

Congratulations to the children who 

managed to achieve 100% attendance 

this term. Enjoy your Hugo’s ice cream! 

Year 5 Climbing! 

Friday 12th January Year 5 will be going 

to Hothersall Lodge for 6 consecutive 

Fridays to develop their climbing skills. 

They need to wear lots of warm layers, 

long sleeves and trainers. 

They will have their lunch at school as 

usual. 

And finally… 

 What did Santa say at the start of the race? Ready, set, ho ho ho! 

 Why are Christmas trees so bad at sewing? They always drop their needles. 

 What’s an elf’s favourite sport? North Pole-vaulting. 

 

Class Shields this term were awarded to:- 

Owen in The Nook, Lola in Nicky Nook, Adam in Beacon Fell, Flora in Clougha and 

Ellie in Pendle. 

Well done all of you for a great Autumn Term! 
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Dates For Your Diary 
January 8th SCHOOL OPENS 

10th-11th Pendle Class residential Trip to London 

February 5TH R & Y6 Height and Weight Measurements 
9TH SCHOOL CLOSES 
19th SCHOOL OPENS 

March 4th Trikids 
25th Whole school trip to Hothersall Lodge 
27th Parents Evening 
28th SCHOOL CLOSES FOR EASTER 

April 15th SCHOOL OPENS 

May 8th Infant trip to Abbeystead Farm 
13TH – 16th KS2 SATS  
23rd Sports Day 
24th SCHOOL CLOSED 

June 3RD Y1 Phonics Screening 
3rd Y4,5,6 Puberty Talk 

July 12th School Reports To Parents 
19th SCHOOL CLOSES 

 

 


